CANCELLATION NOTICE
CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Name of Board/Committee

THURSDAY July 8 2021 7:00 PM
Day of week Month Date Year Time

The public hearing scheduled for July 8, 2021 has been CANCELLED.

All public hearings, advertised and abutters notified for July 8, 2021, will be heard on August 12",
Chairman:  Brian LeClair

Posted by: Clerk, Engineering Department
Date: July 7, 2021
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